
Dear Mayor, Saratoga Town Council and SCWEMS Board Members,  

 

I am grateful for the opportunity to be considered as the Saratoga Representative on the 

SCWEMS Board. If chosen, I will uphold professionalism and integrity, representing the 

Saratoga Community with dignity. With 10 years of EMS experience and 20 years in 

emergency medicine as a PA, I am eager to contribute effectively.  

 

Very Respectfully,  

 

Steven L. Martin CEO, PA-C 

Pathfinder Medical LLC 

116 W Bridge Ave 

Saratoga, WY. 82331 

(307)329-3340 


